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Redeeming Love Francine Rivers 2009-08-04 NATIONAL BESTSELLER • NOW A MAJOR MOTION
PICTURE starring Abigail Cowen, Tom Lewis, Nina Dobrev, with Logan Marshall Green
and Eric Dane, special appearance by Famke Janssen. Distributed by Universal
Pictures with a screenplay by Francine Rivers and D.J. Caruso. California’s gold
country, 1850. A time when men sold their souls for a bag of gold and women sold
their bodies for a place to sleep. Angel expects nothing from men but betrayal. Sold
into prostitution as a child, she survives by keeping her hatred alive. And what she
hates most are the men who use her, leaving her empty and dead inside. Then she
meets Michael Hosea, a man who seeks his Father’s heart in everything. Michael obeys
God’s call to marry Angel and to love her unconditionally. Slowly, day by day, he
defies Angel’s every bitter expectation, until despite her resistance, her frozen
heart begins to thaw. But with her unexpected softening comes overwhelming feelings
of unworthiness and fear. And so Angel runs. Back to the darkness, away from her
husband’s pursuing love, terrified of the truth she no longer can deny: her final
healing must come from the One who loves her even more than Michael does . . . the
One who will never let her go. A powerful retelling of the story of Gomer and Hosea,
Redeeming Love is a life-changing story of God’s unconditional, redemptive, allconsuming love. Includes a six-part reading group guide!
Debt David Graeber 2012 Economic history states that money replaced a bartering
system, yet there isn't any evidence to support this axiom. Anthropologist Graeber
presents a stunning reversal of this conventional wisdom. For more than 5000 years,
humans have used elaborate credit systems to buy and sell goods. Since the beginning
of the agrarian empires, humans have been divided into debtors and creditors.
Through time, virtual credit money was replaced by gold and the system as a whole
went into decline. This fascinating history is told for the first time.
Legendary Pirates Charles River Editors 2017-02-13 *Includes historic illustrations
of Every and important people, places, and events in his life. *Includes a profile
of Every from the famous English pirate history "A General History of the Pyrates".
*Discusses common legends about Every and his career. *Includes a Bibliography for
further reading. "NONE of these bold Adventurers were ever so much talked of, for a
while, as Avery; he made as great a Noise in the World as Meriveis does now, and was
looked upon to be a Person of as great Consequence." - Captain Charles Johnson, A
General History of the Robberies and Murders of the most notorious Pyrates The
people who have lived outside the boundaries of normal societies and refused to play
by the rules have long fascinated the world, and nowhere is this more evident than
the continuing interest in the pirates of centuries past. As the subjects of books,
movies, and even theme park rides, people continue to let their imaginations go when
it comes to pirates, with buried treasure, parrots, and walking the plank all

ingrained in pop culture's perception of them. Charles River Editors' Legendary
Pirates series covers the lives, piracy, legends, myths, and legacies of history's
most famous pirates. The Golden Age of Piracy generally refers to the era when
history's most famous pirates roamed the seas of the West Indies from 1670-1720,
engaging in colorfully daring and oftentimes murderous attacks on any ship they felt
emboldened enough to take on. And it is no coincidence that while the end of the
Golden Age was marked by the death of Blackbeard, the beginning of it was marked by
the rise of Henry Every. Though Every is no longer as well-remembered as the likes
of Blackbeard or Black Bart, in his day he was the "King of Pirates", and he is
recognized as blazing the trail and setting the gold standard for the pirates that
followed him. In addition to popularizing the famous skull and crossbones logo that
would become the most famous pirate flag, Every conducted what is considered the
most profitable pirate raid in history, leading to what is considered the first
worldwide manhunt in history when the English put a large bounty on his head. As
amazing as Every's pirate career was, the most incredible part about it was that he
survived it. In fact, Every's one of the few famous pirates to ever actually retire,
or at least so it's believed. A year after conducting the raid that netted him over
half a million pounds, Every dropped off the historical record, and while
speculation swirls as to what actually became of him, what is known is that he never
met his fate at the hands of English authorities or any of the other sworn enemies
he had made during his piracy. Legendary Pirates: The Life and Legacy of Henry Every
looks at the life and legends of the famous pirate, attempting to separate fact from
fiction while analyzing his lasting legacy. Along with pictures depicting Every and
important people, places, and events in his life, you will learn about the famous
pirate like you never have before, in no time at all.
The Red Siren MaryLu Tyndall 2014-11-22 She had no choice but piracy. He had no
choice but to catch her. Can ladies be pirates? In 1718 Charleston, there are few
other choices left to women in need of large sums of money. And Faith Westcott needs
such a fortune to protect her sisters from forced marriages before their aloof and
often-absent admiral father returns from overseas. The only problem is, he has
assigned a naval officer to guard Faith and her sisters while he is away-a very
handsome naval officer, and one whom Faith recognizes as a victim of her piracy from
long ago. Dajon Waite longs to make a success of himself in the British Royal Navy,
not only to cover a host of past sins but to prove to his father and brother that he
isn't the wastrel they accuse him of being. When he is stationed in Charleston,
Carolina, to rid the nearby seas of pirates, he is thrilled to meet up with his longtime mentor, Admiral Westcott. But Dajon must pass a test before receiving the
promotion he desires-protect the admiral's unruly and headstrong daughters! Not an
easy task, when Dajon's past dealings with women ended in disaster and shameincluding a run-in with a lady pirate.
The Enemy Has a Face Gloria D. Miklowitz 2003 Netta and her family have relocated
temporarily from Israel to Los Angeles, and when her seventeen-year-old brother
mysteriously disappears, she becomes convinced that he has been abducted by
Palestinian terrorists.
Be More Pirate Sam Conniff Allende 2018-05-03 FT BUSINESS BOOK OF THE MONTH - MAY
'Ask forgiveness, not permission! A unique approach...reminds me of the fun we've
had with our airlines' - Sir Richard Branson 'I'd rather be a pirate than join the
navy' Steve Jobs 'Totally compelling' Ed Miliband, Reasons to be Cheerful podcast 'A
model for how to break the system and create radical change' Joy Lo Dico, Evening
Standard 'Be More Pirate feels so important as it looks to history to help us grip
the future' Martha Lane Fox CBE, Founder of Lastminute.com 'This isn't a book, it's
the beginning of a movement. Be More Pirate should come with a health warning' Tom
Goodwin, author of Digital Darwinism 'A refreshing, entertaining and inspiring
perspective on work, leadership and why we do what we do' Bruce Daisley, VP, Twitter
'A controversial call to arms, this contrarianism is exactly what we need to course

correct 'the corporation'' Arlo Brady, CEO of Freud Communications ----- Pirates
didn't just break the rules, they rewrote them. They didn't just reject society,
they reinvented it. Pirates didn't just challenge the status-quo, they changed
everyfuckingthing. Pirates faced a self-interested establishment, a broken system,
industrial scale disruption and an uncertain future. Sound familiar? Pirates stood
for MISCHIEF, PURPOSE and POWER. And you can too. In Be More Pirate, Sam Conniff
Allende unveils the innovative strategies of Golden Age pirates, drawing parallels
between the tactics and teachings of legends like Henry Morgan and Blackbeard with
modern rebels, like Elon Musk, Malala and Banksy. Featuring takeaway sections and a
guide to build you own pirate code 2.0, Be More Pirate will show you how to leave
your mark on the 21st century. Whatever your ambitions, ideas and challenges, Be
More Pirate will revolutionize the way you live, think and work today, and tomorrow.
So what are you waiting for? Order now and join the rebellion. ----- Sam Conniff
Allende is the founder and former CEO of Livity, a multi-award-winning youth
marketing agency. Sam has led the unlikeliest collaborations between brands and
bright young people on the edges of society, resulting in real innovation. He has
worked with Google, Unilever, PlayStation and Dyson, and regularly speaks and runs
Be More Pirate workshops at these industry-leading companies. Sam believes in the
power of professional rule-breaking and is on a mission to instigate modern mutinies
in organisations around the world, where the teams takeover the running of the ship
to ultimately become more accountable, motivated and rebellious.
Piracy and Law in the Ottoman Mediterranean Joshua M. White 2017-11 Ottoman
pirates, Ottoman victims -- The Kadi of Malta -- Piracy and treaty law -- Diplomatic
divergence -- Piracy in Ottoman Islamic jurisprudence -- Piracy in the courts
The Reliance M. L. Tyndall 2014-07-10 Tormented by his wife's apparent demise,
Edmund Merrick sails away to drown his sorrows-only to find himself trapped in the
dark world of a demented Frenchman. Seemingly abandoned by her husband, Charlisse is
thrown into the clutches of the vengeful pirate Kent. Can Edmund and Charlisse steer
their way to the faith-filled haven they so desperately seek, or will they
ultimately lose their love and lives to the sea?
Bedazzled Bertrice Small 2007-06 Bound for Italy, the ship upon which the lovely
and headstrong Lady India Lindley is traveling is taken captive by Ottoman pirates,
and she finds herself a slave to Caynan Reis, ruler of the Barbary state of El
Sinut. Reissue.
Stolen Legacy George G. M. James 2013-04-08 For centuries the world has been misled
about the original source of the Arts and Sciences; for centuries Socrates, Plato
and Aristotle have been falsely idolized as models of intellectual greatness; and
for centuries the African continent has been called the Dark Continent, because
Europe coveted the honor of transmitting to the world, the Arts and Sciences. It is
indeed surprising how, for centuries, the Greeks have been praised by the Western
World for intellectual accomplishments which belong without a doubt to the Egyptians
or the peoples of North Africa.
The Pirates of Penzance Arthur Sullivan 1880
The Bloody Chamber and Other Stories Angela Carter 2012-10-31 Discover Angela
Carter’s classic feminist retelling of favourite fairy tales interwoven by a master
of seductive, luminous storytelling. From familiar fairy tales and legends - Red
Riding Hood, Bluebeard, Puss in Boots, Beauty and the Beast, vampires and werewolves
- Angela Carter has created an absorbing collection of dark, sensual, fantastic
stories. ‘Magnificent set pieces of fastidious sensuality’ Ian McEwan ‘A quirky,
original, and baroque stylist’ Margaret Atwood Featuring an introduction from awardwinning short story writer Helen Simpson
The Restitution M. L. Tyndall 2014-08-14 Lady Isabel Ashton longs to marry a
nobleman and live out her days in the wealth and privilege she is accustomed to as
the daughter of an earl. But her plans went awry when she was kidnapped and ravished
by a notorious pirate captain. Scorned by society and banished by her family to live

on the island of Jamaica, Isabel decides to keep her baby. But then her precious
child is kidnapped. Desperate to find him, Isabel soon discovers she must accept the
help of the one man she hates most in the world-the boy's father.
The Blue Enchantress MaryLu Tyndall 2013-08-01 When he spots Hope, an admiral's
daughter, being auctioned in St. Kitts, shipbuilder Nathaniel buys her in order to
return her to Charles Towne, but misadventures at sea and a growing attraction to
each other stir up complications.
A Peach of a Pair Kim Boykin 2015 March, 1953. Nettie Gilbert has cherished her
time studying to be a music teacher at Columbia College in South Carolina. But just
days before her senior recital, she gets a letter from her mama telling her that her
childhood sweetheart is getting married ... to her own sister. Devastated, Nettie
drops out of school and takes a job as live-in help for two old-maid sisters.
Singularity Sky Charles Stross 2008-09-04 In the twenty-first century man created
the Eschaton, a . It pushed Earth through the greatest technological evolution ever
known, while warning that time travel is forbidden, and transgressors will be
eliminated. Distant descendants of this ultra high-tech Earth live in parochial
simplicity on the far-flung worlds of the New Republic. Their way of life is
threatened by the arrival of an alien information plague known as the Festival. As
forbidden technologies are literally dropped from the sky, suppressed political
factions descend into revolutionary turmoil. A battle fleet is sent from Earth to
destroy the Festival, but Spaceship engineer Martin Springfield and U.N. diplomat
Rachel Mansour have been assigned rather different tasks. Their orders are to
diffuse the crisis or to sabotage the New Republic's war-fleet, whatever the cost,
before the Eschaton takes hostile action on a galactic scale.
Enemy of All Mankind Steven Johnson 2020-05-12 “Thoroughly engrossing . . . a
spirited, suspenseful, economically told tale whose significance is manifest and
whose pace never flags.” —The Wall Street Journal From The New York
Times–bestselling author of The Ghost Map and Extra Life, the story of a pirate who
changed the world Henry Every was the seventeenth century’s most notorious pirate.
The press published wildly popular—and wildly inaccurate—reports of his nefarious
adventures. The British government offered enormous bounties for his capture, alive
or (preferably) dead. But Steven Johnson argues that Every’s most lasting legacy was
his inadvertent triggering of a major shift in the global economy. Enemy of All
Mankind focuses on one key event—the attack on an Indian treasure ship by Every and
his crew—and its surprising repercussions across time and space. It’s the gripping
tale of one of the most lucrative crimes in history, the first international
manhunt, and the trial of the seventeenth century. Johnson uses the extraordinary
story of Henry Every and his crimes to explore the emergence of the East India
Company, the British Empire, and the modern global marketplace: a densely
interconnected planet ruled by nations and corporations. How did this unlikely
pirate and his notorious crime end up playing a key role in the birth of
multinational capitalism? In the same mode as Johnson’s classic nonfiction
historical thriller The Ghost Map, Enemy of All Mankind deftly traces the path from
a single struck match to a global conflagration.
Powers and Thrones Dan Jones 2021-09-02 Dan Jones's epic new history tells nothing
less than the story of how the world we know today came to be built.
A Book of Golden Deeds Charlotte Mary Yonge 1866
The Alaskan Rescue Dominique Burton 2013-02-01 Sashi Hansen came to Prince of Wales
Island, Alaska, to work herself closer to her dream: her own ballet studio. Instead,
a wild bear has landed her in a nightmare. Her leg is broken, and she may never
dance again. Her heart is broken with the loss of her best friend. And her
mind…well, she's confused. Her savior, Dr. Cole Stevens, is sending mixed signals.
She's never received such loving care—but it seems the healer needs healing, too,
from his own private pain and loss. Sashi's ready and willing, but can't get close.
With everything that Alaska throws at him, why can't this courageous doctor handle

his own heart?
Forsaken Dreams MaryLu Tyndall 2013-03-01 Embark on a seafaring adventure in a
brand-new series from bestselling author MaryLu Tyndall. After witnessing the death
and destruction caused by the Civil War, Colonel Blake Wallace is eager to leave his
once precious Southern homeland for the pristine shores of Brazil and the prospect
of a new utopian community. Widow Eliza Crawford seeks passage on Wallace’s ship
harboring a dirty secret—and a blossoming hope for a fresh start. But will dangers
from the sea and from man keep them from the peace and love they long for? Escape to
Paradise Series: Book 1 - Forsaken Dreams Book 2 - Elusive Hope Book 3 - Abandoned
Memories - July 2014
Tears of the Sea MaryLu Tyndall 2014-10-30 Doomed by the evil warlock Forwin to
wander the ancient seas as a mermaid for all eternity, Perdita longs for the release
death would bring. Every ten years she has a chance to break the curse when she
emerges from the sea fully human for one month. The catch? She must find a man
willing to die for her. After 300 years, her failures have left her heartbroken and
alone.Savion Ryne wants nothing to do with beautiful women. It was one such woman
whose betrayal sent him far away to battle Natas' rebellion. He longs to return to
his father's kingdom in Nevaeh but must first complete an unknown mission. After
Savion falls off his ship during a storm, he wakes on the shores of an island with
visions of a dark haired mermaid tending his wounds. When a woman similar in
appearance begs for his protection, he is suspicious.Perdita has never met anyone as
honorable as Savion. Even though he shuns her every advance, she falls for him. But
as the end of her time on land approaches, she faces the hardest decision of all,
save Savion and remain cursed for all eternity or break the curse and watch the man
she loves die.
The Sorcerer's Legacy Brock Deskins 2019-11-05 Azerick has had enough of death and
wants nothing more than a home and to train his young apprentice, but death is far
from finished with him. An enemy he had hoped to have left behind sets out to
destroy him by sending an assassin of uncanny ability and unspeakable evil to avenge
the death of his son. A shadow war rages across the kingdom, and it is only a matter
of time before Azerick is dragged into it and is forced to put an end to Duke
Ulric's schemes once and for all.
Uncle Tom's Cabin Harriet Beecher Stowe 1853
The Second Book of Samuel W.G Blaikie 2020-07-25 Reproduction of the original: The
Second Book of Samuel by W.G Blaikie
Library Journal Melvil Dewey 2007 Includes, beginning Sept. 15, 1954 (and on the
15th of each month, Sept.-May) a special section: School library journal, ISSN
0000-0035, (called Junior libraries, 1954-May 1961). Also issued separately.
She Walks in Power M. L. Tyndall 2016-08-30 Alexia D'Clere, orphaned at 8 and
charged with protecting the spear that stabbed Christ, grew up in the forest after a
murder plot forced her to flee her family's castle. Now at 18, she and a member of
the King's elite guard are put in the middle of a spiritual battle testing their
beliefs and placing them in danger, as Alexia tries to rescue her younger sister.
Timeless Treasure Marylu Tyndall 2020-12-14 A love story that spans the ages... A
woman with a past searching for pirate treasure A pious professor seeking worldly
recognition And an historic pirate who brings them together. MaryLu Tyndall is a
master at romance and pirate adventures...and Timeless Treasure is all that and
more! In split-time fashion, you'll get to fall in love with two heroes, one a
roguish and often misguided pirate, the other a history professor who is absolutely
swoon worthy. Do yourself a favor and escape to the wild seas and haunting city of
Charleston. Truly a read you won't want to miss! -Michelle Griep, Amazon bestselling
author of The House at the End of the Moor The only thing Lexie's mother left her
after her death was a folder full of ancient letters and an old coin. Determined to
remove the curse of poverty and crime from her family's past, Lexie sets off to
Charleston, S.C. to find the mythical treasure of Stede Bonnet. Professor Barret

Johnson represents everything Lexie hates. Born to wealth and privilege, Barret's
family are pillars of the community, successful, educated, Christians who never
suffered a day in their lives. Yet she has no choice but to allow him to help her
decipher the letters. As the couple read each letter, we are transported into the
past where we follow the adventures of Stede Bonnet from his start in Barbados,
through each success and failure, and his eventual connection with Blackbeard
himself. Lexie discovers a kindred spirit in her ancestor, Bonnet, and lessons
learned from the past soon drift into the present. But someone is after the letters,
and soon Barret and Lexie find themselves in grave danger. They must figure out the
puzzle Bonnet left them and retrieve the treasure before whoever is after them gets
desperate enough to end their lives.
The Redemption M. L. Tyndall 2011-12-15 Lady Charlisse Bristol sets off on a voyage
in search of a father she never knew, only to find herself shipwrecked on a desert
island. Near starvation, she is rescued by a band of pirates and their fiercely
handsome leader, Edmund Merrick. Will Clarisse win her struggle against the
seductive lure of this pirate captain? While battling his attraction to this winsome
lady, Edmund offers to help Charlisse on her quest-until he discovers her father is
none other than Edward the Terror, the cruelest pirate on the Caribbean. Can Edmund
win this lady's love while shielding her from his lecherous crew and working to
bring her father to justice?
Arthur's Legacy Tyler R. Tichelaar 2014-05-06 He felt suddenly as if a siren’s song
were calling to him from across the sea, from an enchanted land, an island kingdom
named England. He had always pictured England as a magical fairy tale realm, ever
since his childhood when he had first read the legends of King Arthur and the
Knights of the Round Table. Magic existed in the thought of England’s green hills,
in the names of Windsor Castle, Stonehenge, and the Tower of London. It was one of
the few lands still ruled by a monarch, perhaps a land where fairy tales might still
come true. Maybe even a place where he might at last find a father. All his life,
Adam Morgan has sought his true identity and the father he never knew. When multiple
coincidences lead him to England, he will not only find his father, but mutual love
with a woman he can never have, and a family legacy he never imagined possible.
Among England’s green hills and crumbling castles, Adam’s intuition awakens, and
when a mysterious stranger appears with a tale of Britain’s past, Adam discovers
forces may be at work to bring about the return of a king.
The Ransom Marylu Tyndall 2014-03-04 Tyndall is the Queen of the Historical Romance
genre. Suzie Housley, Romance Junkies Can a woman run a business and provide for a
family in Jamaica in1692? Juliana Dutton intends to find out. With an ailing father
and a wastrel for a brother, she has no choice. But she must keep her activities a
secret or face destitution. When a nosey suitor threatens everything, she spurns him
and instead becomes engaged to the town idiot, Lord Munthrope. But is he an idiot?
The more her problems push her closer to the man, the more she realizes he is not
who he seems. Alexander Hyde, the Pirate Earl, is the most feared pirate in the
Caribbean-feared, successful, wealthy, handsome, and bored, so terribly bored. When
an unexpected event allows him to get close to Juliana, a woman he has loved from
afar for years, he takes it. But leading a double life causes more problems than
it's worth. A restless crew and a long-time enemy out to capture and hang Alex, put
Juliana in grave danger. As tremors rock the city of Port Royal, Juliana's faith in
God is equally shaken. Not only have things gotten worse, but she is confused by her
feelings for both Munthrope and the Pirate Earl. Deception, intrigue, mutiny, death,
betrayal, all attempt to tear the lovers apart. But the final blow comes when a
massive earthquake strikes the city and threatens to sink it into the sea. The
Ransom is a journey not soon forgotten. . . Cindy Vallar, editor Pirates and
Privateers
When Scotland Was Jewish Elizabeth Caldwell Hirschman 2015-05-07 The popular image
of Scotland is dominated by widely recognized elements of Celtic culture. But a

significant non–Celtic influence on Scotland’s history has been largely ignored for
centuries? This book argues that much of Scotland’s history and culture from 1100
forward is Jewish. The authors provide evidence that many of the national heroes,
villains, rulers, nobles, traders, merchants, bishops, guild members, burgesses, and
ministers of Scotland were of Jewish descent, their ancestors originating in France
and Spain. Much of the traditional historical account of Scotland, it is proposed,
rests on fundamental interpretive errors, perpetuated in order to affirm Scotland’s
identity as a Celtic, Christian society. A more accurate and profound understanding
of Scottish history has thus been buried. The authors’ wide-ranging research
includes examination of census records, archaeological artifacts, castle carvings,
cemetery inscriptions, religious seals, coinage, burgess and guild member rolls,
noble genealogies, family crests, portraiture, and geographic place names.
Sea of Ruin Pam Godwin 2020-04-28 "Beautiful, soul-shattering, and utterly
delicious." ~ Ilsa Madden-Mills, Wall Street Journal, New York Times, and USA Today
bestselling author Bennett Sharp is on the run. Wanted for piracy, she fears neither
God nor death nor man. Except Priest Farrell. The unfaithful, stormy-eyed libertine
hunts her with terrifying possessiveness. Nothing will stop him from coming for her.
Not his unforgivable betrayal. Not when she's captured by the ice-cold pirate
hunter, Lord Ashley Cutler. She must escape Ashley's prison and Priest's deceit. But
can she walk away from their twisted desires? Two gorgeous captains stand on
opposite sides of the law. When they collide in a battle to protect her, the lines
blur between enemies and lovers. Passion heats, secrets unravel, and hearts entangle
until they break. Can love prevail in the sea of ruin? Contains: pirates, Caribbean,
British literature, dark historical romance, American colonies, American history,
Golden Age of Piracy, action and adventure, alpha male, anti-hero, dark romance
The Reckless M. L. Tyndall 2018-07-31 Captain Reena Charlisse Hyde always gets what
she wants. She wanted to be the best female pirate on the Caribbean and she is. She
wants to find the mythical Fountain of Youth and she knows the location of the map.
And now after searching across the Caribbean for the man she intends to marry, she
has found him. There are only two problems. He doesn't want to be found, and he's on
board a Royal Navy frigate-the last place a pirate should venture. Frederick Carlton
thought he was finally safe from the woman who held his heart. But her attempt to
rescue him labels him a deserter from the Royal Navy. He's turned his life over to
God and plans on being a preacher, but every moment he spends with Reena drives him
deeper into a past he longs to forget. Mutinies, deserted islands, treasure maps,
battles, traitors, and villains send the couple sailing on a tsunami of adventure
throughout the Caribbean in search of the Fountain of Youth. Frederick longs to
escape the lure of the woman he loves. Reena longs for Frederick to love her again.
But in the end, they will both have to choose between eternal youth or the lives of
everyone they love.
Veil of Pearls
The Raven Saint MaryLu Tyndall 2015-09-01 If you are a fan of historical romance,
then you definitely want to put the name MaryLu Tyndall high atop your to buy list.
This author writes with a passionate flare that captures the true essence of
romance. " Suzie Houseley, Romance Junkies" A bitter French mercenary who has
written off God A self-righteous prude determined to change him When Grace Westcott
is kidnapped by a French mercenary, tossed aboard his ship, and told she will be
sold to a Spanish Don, she can't imagine what she did to deserve such a fate. She
has spent her entire life serving God and helping the poor, Believing God sent her
to preach to the vile captain and his crew, Grace's attempts are rewarded with
mockery. When her situation grows worse, she is forced to face her own weaknesses.
But she isn't prepared to face her biggest weakness of all-falling in love with the
nefarious captain, Rafe Dubois. Captain Rafe Dubois hates nothing more than
religious snobbery. Fleeing a home of abuse and betrayal by a self-righteous father,
he became a mercenary-willing to do any job, no matter how vile, in order to amass

the fortune he needs to build a hospital in his home town of Port-de-Paix. That is,
until he meets the saintly Miss Grace Westcott who continually berates his every
move. Kidnapping, betrayal, sorceries, dangers on sea and land continually threaten
to devour Grace as she searches for God's purpose in the madness. But what if that
purpose is not to redeem the wicked Captain Rafe Dubois, but to change her own
prideful heart? This author has done it again! She has written a story I have
thoroughly enjoyed. Sometimes when you read a series of books, one of them doesn't
meet your expectations. Not so with this series. They have all been very enjoyable!
"Judy Glidden From ThatsANovelIDea "
Blue Sea Burning Geoff Rodkey 2014-04-03 “This is a rip-roaring debut… I highly
recommend you grab a copy… The best way I can describe it is Lemony Snicket meets
Pirates of the Caribbean, with a sprinkling of Tom Sawyer for good measure.”—RICK
RIORDAN, New York Times bestselling author of the Percy Jackson series on
Deadweather and Sunrise. After narrowly escaping the New Lands, Egg is determined to
take down ruthless slave trader Roger Pembroke. But war is brewing among the Blue
Sea's pirate gangs—and Egg, Guts, and Kira are running out of time to find the Fire
King’s treasure and free the Okalu slaves from the silver mine on Sunrise. Can they
save Kira’s people before Sunrise is plundered by Ripper Jones’s pirates? Will Burn
Healy save the day, or has the legendary captain finally met his match? And will Egg
ever win back Millicent from the annoyingly handsome Cyril? This explosive
conclusion to Egg’s journey delivers the ultimate combination of humor, heart, and
white-knuckle adventure.
The Seahorse Legacy Serena Chase 2014-05-21 a Pirate, bound by a centuries-old oath
As Keeper of the Seahorse Legacy, Cazien de Pollis is a King among pirates, divinely
appointed to dispense justice on the seas. Bound by the sacred oath of a long-dead
ancestor, he must fulfill a contract to wed the green-eyed Oracle's Daughter named
therein-or risk losing everything he and his people hold dear. But at nineteen, with
the identity of his betrothed only recently revealed, Cazien resents the contractand the urgency within him to see it satisfied. a Knight, determined to prove her
callingErielle de Gladiel returned from the quest for the Remedy, changed. Not only
are her formerly-blue eyes now a brilliant shade of green, but she must don gloves
to hide inky evidence that her prophetically-bestowed title, the Oracle's Daughter,
demands more from her than the task already completed. Erielle's dearest-held dream
is realized when she is knighted by her King, but unbeknownst to her, that very
honor jeopardizes the prophesied purpose to which she and Cazien have been called. a
Legacy, demanding surrender Just as Cazien summons the courage to collect his bride,
dark rumors and darker deeds crawl up the coasts, calling its guardians, the
Seahorse Pirates, into action-and Cazien away from Erielle. But even though the
Oracle's Daughter knows nothing of the contract to which she has been consigned,
Cazien's enemies have somehow learned of his interest in Erielle. And if they reach
her before his ancestor's weighty oath is executed, the Seahorse Legacy will be
forfeited . . . and darkness will be given reign. The third book in this serieswithin-a series, The Seahorse Legacy begins an epic tale of piracy, adventure, and
romance. Giving subtle nods to several fairy tales, including an unexpected twist to
the story of The Twelve Dancing Princesses, this romantic adventure will conclude in
Eyes of E'veria, Book 4: The Sunken Realm , coming in 2015.
Life Under the Jolly Roger Gabriel Kuhn 2020-09-01 Over the last couple of decades,
an ideological battle has raged over the political legacy and cultural symbolism of
the “golden age” pirates who roamed the seas between the Caribbean Islands and the
Indian Ocean from roughly 1690 to 1725. They are depicted as romanticized villains
on the one hand and as genuine social rebels on the other. Life Under the Jolly
Roger examines the political and cultural significance of these nomadic outlaws by
relating historical accounts to a wide range of theoretical concepts—reaching from
Marshall Sahlins and Pierre Clastres to Mao Zedong and Eric J. Hobsbawm via
Friedrich Nietzsche and Michel Foucault. With daring theoretical speculation and

passionate, respectful inquiry, Gabriel Kuhn skillfully contextualizes and analyzes
the meanings of race, gender, sexuality, and disability in golden age pirate
communities, while also surveying the breathtaking array of pirates’ forms of
organization, economy, and ethics. Life Under the Jolly Roger also provides an
extensive catalog of scholarly references for the academic reader. Yet this
delightful and engaging study is written in language that is wholly accessible for a
wide audience. This expanded second edition includes two new prefaces and an
appendix with interviews about contemporary piracy, the ongoing fascination with
pirate imagery, and the thorny issue of colonial implications in the romanticization
of pirates.
The Sunken Realm Serena Chase 2015-09-29 She is an outcast among knightsHer
reputation in ruins, her knighthood revoked, and her future bleak, Erielle de
Gladiel would have welcomed death as her due. Captured by pirates, she was beaten,
whipped, branded a thief-and worse-and then set adrift to die. She did not expect-or
even want-to be rescued. Especially not by the dashing blasted pirate now calling
himself her husband. He is the King of Pirates His oath satisfied and his Legacy
secured, Cazien vows vengeance on all who harmed Erielle. But before he can hunt
them down, a strange visitor appears with an urgent message-a message that aligns
with prophecy Erielle has written in her sleep: The Seahorse Pirates must reach
Nirista before the famed Tournament of the Twelve . . . or hundreds of stolen
children will die. Together, they are relentless With the fate of many resting upon
them, Cazien and Erielle sail to Nirista. Once there, they are forced to follow
separate paths to achieve their aims. Treacheries are uncovered and allies are
gained, but in the shadows, a hidden foe plots a grievous betrayal that could
shatter not only their hope, but the Seahorse Legacy itself. The epic conclusion of
this series-within-a series, The Sunken Realm sweeps Erielle and Cazien along a
pulse-pounding voyage to discover all they are meant to become, together. Giving
subtle nods to several fairy tales, including an unexpected twist to the story of
The Twelve Dancing Princesses, this romantic YA pirate adventure is the final novel
in the Eyes of E'veria series . . . but the Seahorse Pirates and their friends in
E'veria may yet have stories to tell.
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